
Montenegro: NGOs are assessing sensitive areas around HPP
locations with Gov Ministry

Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Development in collaboration with the NGO Green Home
and World Wildlife Fund began the process of identifying sensitive areas on rivers and river
segments in Montenegro, which stand out for biodiversity and landscape values and which
should be protected against infrastructure projects.
As Montenegrin media report, the final goal of the process is the mapping of favorable, less
favorable and unfavorable areas for the construction of hydropower plants and other
infrastructure on the rivers in Montenegro. As it was announced in the first workshop
organized by the Ministry, the most valuable assessment of river segments will be planned
according to the guiding principles for sustainable hydropower produced by the Commission
for the Protection of the Danube basin.
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